Appendix B

Public Consultation Summary — 2723 Narcisse Drive
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1. Issue: Parking and Traffic
Administration’ s Response:

The proposal will result in a minimal increase in traffic which can be accommodated on the existing
planned road network in the Hawkstone area. A future development proposal for the subject
property will be reviewed for compliance with the minimum parking standards of the Zoning Bylaw
at the time of building permit application.

The area will be well served by transit as there is transit service located on McEachern Drive and
Narcisse Drive. This is a distance of approximately 230 metres to the proposed development which
is within the standard of having residences within 400 metres of transit services for 90 per cent of
the population.



